
 
 

7th September 2020 
 
Dear parents, 
 
We are delighted to share that ADEK have confirmed the reopening of Nursery (formerly FS1) at BIS 
Abu Dhabi this Thursday, 10th September.  
 
 

Please watch the attached video to find out more information: https://youtu.be/pqlYwIrc6Uw 

 
Your class teacher is so excited and will be in touch tomorrow with more detailed information about 
returning to Nursery. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Heather Threlfall 
 
Head of Early Years

https://youtu.be/pqlYwIrc6Uw

